
 

 

02 March 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
RESULT OF PARENT GOVERNOR BALLOT 
 
I write to inform you that following the recent ballot for the above vacancy, Mr Mark Else, has been 
voted in as our newly elected parent governor.   
 
Our thanks and appreciation go to Mrs Day and Mr Mitchell who were great contenders and also to 
the parents that took the time to vote.  
 
Therefore, congratulations to Mr Else, we very much welcome you to the governing body and look 
forward to working with you. 
 
With best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mr Stuart Smith 
EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER 

 


